
                               

• Reminders
Please remember to sign in to our new system Xplor. You will need to sign in
and set up a password. We will soon be phasing out sign in/out sheets and this
will be done on the Xplor Care app. Please contact us if you have any
questions 0467 772 667 or email aitken@kellycluboshc.com.au
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Last week we focused our activities around Mothers Day. The children participated 
in a range of Mothers Day activities and crafts including making Mothers Day cards, 
flower crafts, answering questionnaires about their mums and icing cookies. It was 
great to see them getting creative and expressing their love for their mums.

This week we are focusing on ‘being a friend not a bully’. We discussed the effects 
of bullying and the importance of being kind to others. We then designed and 
created a new bullying poster which the children all signed and we have displayed it 
in our room. We look forward to focusing on a few more themes throughout 
upcoming weeks. 


